



Tavistock Community Primary & Nursery School Plymouth Road Tavistock PL19 8BX

Tuesday 17th January 2017

Dear Parents/Carers of Year 6 pupils,

Lyanette Selbie

From this week your child's class will have some additional afternoon sessions with Mrs Stacey who will be delivering lessons as a Higher Level Teaching Assistant (HLTA).

We have increased this time to enable Mrs Base and Miss Scott some additional time to be spent on interventions for year 6 pupils. All year 6 pupils will benefit directly from additional individual and/or group work with their teacher.

If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to speak to Mrs Base, Miss Scott or myself.

Yours sincerely,

LD Selbie

Head teacher